
YOU ARE INVITED TO: 
A Public Information Open House for the WINDSOR-ESSEX PARKWAY 

Work is in progress!
The Windsor Essex Mobility Group is providing you with an opportunity to obtain 
information, talk one-on-one with the Windsor-Essex Parkway team and provide 
feedback and suggestions on the latest project details. Come learn about:
 
 How construction will be staged for the next year.
        How some key initial construction activities will be delivered, including:
 o Advanced �ll and Wick Drain installation from Ojibway Parkway to Huron    
    Church Rd.
 o N. Talbot Rd. Bridge over Highway 401.
 o Highway 401 widening from N. Talbot Rd.  westerly 700m.
 o Howard Avenue Diversion from S. Talbot Rd. to Hwy 3 including roundabout.   
 How we plan to lessen the impacts of construction (dust, noise, tra�c) on the  
         community.
 How to stay informed and involved throughout the upcoming construction.

The Public Information 
Open House will be 
held: 
Wednesday, May 18, 2011 
2:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 

Ciociaro Club
Salon A 
3745 N Talbot Rd.
Oldcastle, Ontario N0R 1L0 
(519) 737-6153

Presentations will take place in 
Salon D at 2:30 p.m., 5:00 p.m. 
and 7:00 p.m.

Stay Connected. Find Out More. 
Join the online mailing list to receive updates and notices of future meetings and read up-to-date information at www.weparkway.ca. 
Follow the project on Twitter at twitter.com/WEParkway.

For more information on the Windsor-Essex Parkway, please contact:
Public Liaison O�cer, Windsor Essex Mobility Group 
2187 Huron Church Road, Suite 210, Windsor, Ontario N9C 2L8   
Email: wep-plo@lura.ca   Tel: (226) 347-1519

Ministry of Transportation  Windsor Border Initiatives Implementation 
Group , 949 McDougall Avenue, Suite 200 , Windsor, Ontario N9A 1L9 
Tel: (519) 973-7367

This Public Information Open House will build upon the community consultation previously conducted through the Detroit River International Crossing 
(DRIC) study and the Public Information Open House held on March 9, 2011. In accordance with Ontario Environmental Assessment Act requirements, 
a Design and Construction Report (DCR) will be prepared and made available for review. The DCR will document how the commitments and mitigation 
outlined in the Ontario Environmental Assessment Report and the Canadian Environmental Assessment Screening Report have been addressed. 
Notices advising of the availability of the Design and Construction Report will be published in local newspapers.

Information collected at the Open House will be used in accordance with the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act and the Access to 
Information Act.  With the exception of personal information, all comments become part of the public record.


